
 

 

 

CHRISTMAS MARKET TRIP 
 

STRATFORD–UPON–AVON 
 

 

 
 

 

ON 

SUNDAY 8th DECEMBER 2024 

Tickets are £18.00 per person   
 

Stratford-Upon-Avon is thrilled to announce a fresh look for its renowned  

Christmas Market for 2024. Featuring an all-new layout designed to enhance  

visitor experience, boasting 200 high-quality stalls. Against the backdrop of  

the town’s historic streets, adorned with twinkling Christmas lights,  

the markets invite all to experience the magic and joy of the festive season. 
 

 

The Coach will leave Spinning School Lane at 9.15am,  

and will leave Stratford at 4.00pm   
 

Bookings should be made with: 

 Suzanne Archer - CEO’s Office, 8 Colehill, Tamworth, B79 7HE.  

A non-refundable deposit of £5.00 per person is required to secure your seats. 

 

TAMWORTH CO-OPERATIVE SOCIETY 

         This trip is organised by the Member Relations Committee                                                                                 (sma-9.7.24) 


